EXHIBIT 3

From: Tia Urella

To: Schwarz, Pete

Subject: Thank you so much

Date: Monday, September 18, 2017 12:02:22 PM

To Whom It May Concern,

| purchased my home (my 2nd home purchase in Broward Country) at 3250 SW 12th ave Ft.
Lauderdale Florida 33315 approximately 2 years ago. | am a Firefighter/Paramedic for The
Broward Sheriff's Office and | specifically and intentionally chose this house to turn into my
home for the simple fact that | believed in THIS neighborhood and its future potential.
Edgewood is the last semi-affordable neighborhood east of 95 in Broward county and it's
imperative that we as a community keep it that way. A family friendly neighborhood with
beautiful tree lined streets. A neighborhood where we can raise our children. We do not want
any more industrial structures and their associated vehicles here. Would you want this
proposal put directly across the street from your house? | implore you to please consider
other options. Edgewood is unique in its family friendly atmosphere. Please do not let my kids
grow up staring at a logistical center or more cement warehouses that attract vagrants and
derelicts as soon as the sun sets. | thank you in advance for your attention

Tia Urella
954 600 1420
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